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Ms. Martha Kostuch

Box 1288

Rocky Mountain House, Alberta
TOM 170

Dear Ms. Kostuch:

Re: Buffalo Lake Water Management Project
Application for Licence

Thank you for your letter of June 27, 1991.

To date, we have not received an application for a licence under the Water
Resources Act.

Should you require further information, please contact Mr. Edward Hoyes at
427-7044.

Yours truly,
DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT
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Lewis G. Fahner
Acting Controller of Water Resources
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